
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions/Responses No. 1 to the 

Request for Proposals (RFP)   

District Court BelAir & Rockville Bullet Resistant Glass  

K18-0074-84F 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

          The following questions for the above referenced RFP were received by the procurement 

officer and are answered and posted for all prospective Offerors.  The statements and 

interpretations contained in the following responses to questions are not binding on the Maryland 

Judiciary unless the RFP is expressly amended.  Nothing in the Maryland Judiciary’s response to 

these questions is to be construed as agreement to or acceptance by the Maryland Judiciary of any 

statement or interpretation on the part of the Offeror asking the question. 

 

 

 

1) Question: On page 41 of the above referenced bid there are three options for glass, Tempered, 

Level II and Level III. At the pre bid conference today, Mr. White informed us that we were to 

bid Level III only. Please verify that this is correct. 

Response: Yes level III only.  
 

 

2) Question: Will you be needing ballistic fiberglass for below the counters? 

Response: We will not be requiring ballistic fiberglass below the counters. 

 

 

 

 

Date Issued: May 4, 2018 

Issued by: April Molley, Procurement Officer 

 


